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Hi Coral, thanks for reaching out. That’s a great question, let me dig into it and I’ll get back to you as
soon as I can.

FYI – I’m cc’ing our outreach coordinator, Kristen, so that your comment can be added to the record
(that way it doesn’t get lost in my inbox).

Thanks again,
Zak

Zak Wall, LG (he/him)
Cleanup Project Manager
Northwest Region Toxics Cleanup Program
Washington State Department of Ecology
Phone: (425) 758-5231

From: Coral Marcus <coral@coralmarcus.com> 
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To: Wall, Zak (ECY) <ZWAL461@ECY.WA.GOV>
Subject: Questions about Morningside Acres

External Email

Hello!

I was able to attend a virtual session about the Morningside Acres cleanup project this past
Tuesday, and had a question that the folks there weren't able to answer, but they recommended I
send you a message. I was hoping you'd be able to share how the minimum required percentage
of affordable (income restricted) units in the consent decree was set to twenty, instead of
something higher? 

Given existing MHA requirements, this is only a moderate increase over baseline. Since both
project coordinators will need to agree on the affordable housing restrictions, it seems reasonable
to expect that nothing will be approved beyond the bare minimum. I'd personally love to see that
number higher, and given the purchaser is a nonprofit, ideally they'd be willing to increase that
number in case they choose to sell the project to another entity.

Any information you could give me about that aspect of the project would be much appreciated!
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Many thanks,
Coral


